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January 13', 1954 

To Roland H. Cobb, Commissioner ot Inland Fisheries and Game 
.Re: Physical Examina~i9ns for Pilots 

Please forgive our belated reply to.yours of' October 22, 1953, 
in which .you ask if the Department of Inland Fisheries and Game 
has "the authority to pay for. complete physical examinations, 
including cardiagraph, of our flying wardens. 11 

Your question arises because of a memo to you from Harlan 
Harris in which it is stated tha~ a $10 fee for a cardiogram is 
not a reimbursable item, so far as the employee is concerned, 
because the Aeronautics commission does not requi~e physical 
examinations or employees who operate state planes. 

we regret that we are unable to answer your question; but we 
feel that rather than being a question of law, the matter involves 
a question of policy and is of. an administrative n~ture. · 

jgf/c 

James Glynn Frost 
Deputy Attorney General 


